
 
 
November 8, 2020 
 
Tabitha Townsend 
Compliance Coordinator 
Public Disclosure Commission 
 
Subject:  PDC - PDC - Little, Matthew (2): Alleged Violation of RCW 42.17A.405 for accepting over 
limit contributions (EY20, Nov20)  
 
PDC Case Number 79713 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the allegations made by Glen Morgan. 
 
Listed below are referenced laws with titles for clarity of the accusations. 
 

RCW 42.17A.405 – Limits specified - Exemptions   
 
The Little Campaign has reviewed the 2nd complaint from Glen Morgan that was submitted to your 
office on October 29, 2020.  We appreciate the opportunity to respond.   

This complaint appears to be addressed to the wrong party.  As the Independent Expenditure in 
question was made by Clark County is Not For Sale with no communications to our campaign, we 
had no obligation to report donations or expenditures involved.  The donor mentioned did make 
contributions to our campaign, but we accept no responsibility for what other contributions were 
made by that individual.  

We ask that this complaint be dismissed as inappropriately filed against Matt Little for Clark 
County.   

Thank you for your review and consideration. 

 

Paula Little 
Treasurer, 
Matt Little for Clark County 
ptrujillo26@gmail.com 
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